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BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS - REGULAR MEETING MINUTES 

July 21, 2020 

 
 

Chair Gawley called the Board of Commissioners Regular meeting for Clallam County Fire District 3 to 

order at 1:00 p.m. via the Zoom App. Present were: Commissioners G. Michael Gawley, Steven K. 

Chinn, and Bill Miano, Chief Ben Andrews, Assistant Chiefs Eric Quitslund, Tony Hudson, and Dan Orr, 

Administrative Assistants Lori Coleman and Caity Karapostoles, Finance Manager Alwynn Whitaker, 

Maintenance Supervisor Tharin Huisman, and citizens Del Caryl and Duane Chamlee. 

 

CHANGES TO THE AGENDA 

Commissioner Chinn requested to add Agenda Bill 6, Facility Affects Due to Personnel Increase. 
 

APPROVAL OF MINUTES 

Commissioner Miano moved and Commissioner Chinn seconded to approve the July 7th, 2020, 

Regular Meeting minutes. MOTION CARRIED.  
 

PUBLIC COMMENT   

 None 
 

REGULAR BUSINESS 

Chief’s Report – Chief Andrews reported:  

 All six new hires have been assigned to shifts; two on each shift consecutively A, B and C 

Shifts. 

 Bob Norton was on-site hosting Leadership Training for members in supervisory positions the 

week of July 13th, 2020. He reported that Bob met with all officers and supervisors to review 

their leadership survey results and conduct their intake meetings for continued coaching 

sessions. He reported that everyone involved was engaged, participated and demonstrated 

genuine desire to improve their leadership abilities. Commissioner Gawley reported that he too 

spoke with Bob Norton who conveying an encouraging report regarding participation by 

District members. 

 Two misconduct investigations continue to be addressed; one will require counseling for 

behavioral issues as no formal misconduct was identified and the other is being reviewed to 

identify necessary action to be taken. 

 AC Quitslund applied for a grant extension for the Volunteer Coordinator position. He was 

advised that this request cannot be entertained until the grant is in the last two months of its 

performance period; he will resubmit the request at that time. 

 COVID 19 response and preparations seems to have hit a “status quo”. The Central Point of 

Distribution (CPOD) for food to the community has been underway each Wednesday and will 

continue for about 4 more weeks; they fed roughly 500 families last week. 

 No update on the Harvey Lawsuit at this time. 






